NAP: Notice on canceling the record date for holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 
On 10/04/2018, Nghetinh Port Joint Stock Company noticed the canceling on the record date for holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows: 

Contents: 

NAP cancels the notice on record date for holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as at the record date 12/04/2018 (VSD noticed at Notice No.1231/TB-VSD issued on 02/04/2018) 
Reason: the Company need have more time to implement the regulations of law which relate to the holding of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 

